
 

 

     Harlem Yacht Club 
	

Notice	of	Race	
2017	Ben	Bates	Double-Handed	Regatta	

July	15		
Non-Spinnaker	

	

To	be	held	in	and	around	Eastchester	Bay	
	

	 Open	to	all	One	Design	Yachts	(3	or	more	entries)	and	PHRF	rated	yachts	with	
a	maximum	of	two	crew.		The	race	committee	will	assign	provisional	PHRF	ratings	
to	those	boats	without	PHRF	certificates.	

	
	 The	 regatta	 will	 be	 governed	 by	 the	 United	 States	 Sailing	 Association,	 The	
Racing	Rules	of	Sailing	2017-2020,	the	Notice	of	Race,	and	the	Sailing	Instructions.	

	
	 The	warning	signal	for	the	first	race	will	be	no	earlier	than	1300.	Subsequent	
races	will	be	held	as	soon	as	possible	after	the	end	of	the	previous	race.		A	maximum	
of	three	(3)	races	will	be	sailed.		

	
	 Sailing	instructions	are	available	at:	http://hyc.org/racing/ben-bates/	

 
	 Registration	will	be	held	in	the	Harlem	Yacht	Club	on	July	15,	2017	starting	at	
1100	and	a	competitors’	meeting	shall	be	held	at	1200	

	
The	entry	fee	is	$20.00	US.	

 
	 Guest	 moorings	 are	 available	 at	 no	 charge	 for	 all	 yachts	 registered	 for	 the	
event.	
	 Prizes	will	 be	 awarded	 at	 the	 Harlem	 Yacht	 Club	 Going	 Out	 of	 Commission	
ceremony.	

	
For	more	information,	contact:	Jeep	Califano:	race@hyc.org	


